Visit to:

Incredible Edible Todmorden – Sunday 11th September
Cumbria Organic Gardeners and Farmers has arranged a day trip by coach from Penrith on Sunday 11th September to visit ‘Incredible Edible Todmorden’.  This promises to be a very interesting visit.
Here is how Incredible Edible Todmorden describes itself:


We are passionate people working together for a world where all share responsibility for 
the future wellbeing of our planet and ourselves. 

We aim to provide access to good local food for all, through


• working together


• learning – from field to classroom to kitchen


• supporting local business

All with no paid staff, no buildings, no public funding: radical community building in 
action. 

We are all unpaid volunteers doing our best for our town. We rely on donations, made by 
groups coming for a tour and speakers going out to tell our story.

We grow fruit, herbs and vegetables around Todmorden that are for everyone to share. 
We also run a wide range of events that help strengthen the local community. 

In the last year we have run 60 tours for over 1,000 visitors (who shopped in town) – and 
organised or been involved in a wide range of other events and activities.  
For more information, look at: www.incredible-edible-todmorden.co.uk
The day includes lunch, a 1 hour slide presentation and a 1.5 hour walking tour around Todmorden provided by members of the volunteer team who have spread the 'Incredible Edible' idea around the world.  There will be plenty of opportunities to ask questions.  
The coach will leave at 9.30 am from Sandgate car park in Penrith and is expected to be back in Penrith by 7.30pm.
The cost is £30.00 per person which contributes to the coach, lunch and donation to Incredible Edible Todmorden for the presentation and guided walk.
There are still some places available and COGF would be delighted to have PACT members join us on the trip.  If you wish to come, please print off and fill in the booking form and post it with your cheque to reach Jen Pattinson by Monday 5th September.  Booking in advance is essential.
